
TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The Kenya Revenue Authority hereby notifies the public of the cancellation of the 
following tender published on MyGov newspaper on 25th March, 2025. 
 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

Interested and eligible bidders are advised to keep checking on the KRA Website  
when the tender shall be advertised again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO TENDER DESCRIPTION  

 
 
Bidders are advised that this 
tender has been cancelled. 

1.  
KRA/HQS/NCB-031/2024- 2025:  
 
Provision of Catering Services to Kenya  
Revenue Authority Staff at Southern and  
South Rift Valley Regions for a Period of  
Two (2) Years 
 

 
 
 
 

 


